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THE ANIMAL MEDICALCENTER

SPEYER HOSPITAL AND CASPARY RESEARCH INSTITUTE
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June 9, 1979

Secretary of the Commission ;‘J; .0 &v 3' 31 @

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555 4y F\ 1!.\5'40

ATTN: Docketing and Service Branch

Dear Sir:

| am writing to support the proposed changes in 10 CFR parts 31 and 32
as suggested by Dr. R. F. Nachreiner. | believe that the logic of
his arguments and need for the changes are self evident and wish

only to publicly add my support for his petition.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter,

Sincerely,
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"Ronald L. Burk, BA, DVM, MS
Diplomate, American College
of Veterinary Radiology
Staff Radiologist
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